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CTHP?thanked

	Orangeville Chorus, Sweet Adelines International wishes to express appreciation to the Caledon Townhall Players for their

generosity in providing benefit nights to non-profit groups in the area to raise funds for their cause.

Members and their guests enjoyed yet another fun evening at the presentation of On Golden Pond recently.

CTHP volunteers have been providing wonderful entertainment for more than 50 years and we are so fortunate to have this fabulous

?amateur theatre providing professional productions? in our small village.

Keep up the good work.

Orangeville Chorus,

Sweet Adelines International
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